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MEMORANDUM





	NOTICE #: 022610-1-I-PE


To:	PSA 2 and PSA 3 AAA Directors


From: 	E. Douglas Beach


Date: 	February 24, 2010


Subject: 	Notice of Instruction: 2009 Farmers' Market Survey


_______________________________________________________________________








The Florida Department of Elder Affairs, in collaboration with the Florida Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services, will be conducting a survey of seniors who participated in the 2009 Florida Elder Farmers’ Market Nutrition Program. The purpose of the survey is to ask consumers about their experience with the program so we can continue to improve it.


 


Seniors who may be called will be sent a letter this week informing them about the survey.  When sufficient time has passed for them to receive the letter, we will begin making calls.


 


For your reference I’ve attached a copy of the letter being mailed.  Also attached for your information is a print version of the survey itself.  You may contact Brandon Cunningham at 850-414-2128 or �HYPERLINK "mailto:cunninghamb@elderaffairs.org"�cunninghamb@elderaffairs.org� if you have questions now or as the survey progresses.  You may leave a message if he is unavailable and someone will get back to you.  


 




















